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PRESS RELEASE 

   Support of Measure G 

January 27,2020 

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Sonoma County Fire Districts 

Association held January 23, in Glen Ellen, the members voted unanimously to 

endorse and support Sonoma County Measure G in the upcoming election on 

March 3, 2020. 

Measure G will provide funding to increase staffing and firefighter safety, foster 

fire district consolidations for efficiency, provide improved emergency warning 

systems and better fire vegetation management. 

For more information, press only: 

 Contact: Frank Treanor, President of the SCFDA 

  Phone 707-322-7217 

  Email: bcft11@comcast.net 
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